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Tuesday, September 6, 2022 - Fort Worth, TX 

 

"A New Era... Has Launched" 

BREAKING GROUND FOR OUR 
NEW MEDICAL SCHOOL CAMPUS 

SEE WHAT'S IN STORE FOR 2024  

  
 

  

https://www.tcu.edu/news/2022/groundbreaking-moment-video-celebrates-new-medical-campus.php


  

 

 

 

RESOURCE OF THE MONTH 
 

 

  

 

 Canvas Module: Creating and Maintaining 
a Safe Learning Environment 

The Office of Faculty Affairs and Development is pleased to offer the Creating 
and Maintaining a Safe Learning Environment module, which can be accessed 

on Canvas. If you are interested in completing this module, please click the 
button below to register. You will be invited to participate in the module shortly 

after. 
  

REGISTER HERE  

mailto:hannah.drake@tcu.edu?subject=Registration%20for%20Creating%20and%20Maintaining%20a%20Safe%20Learning%20Environment%20Module&body=Hello%21%20Please%20register%20me%20for%20the%20Creating%20and%20Maintaining%20a%20Safe%20Learning%20Environment%20module%20on%20Canvas.%20Thank%20you%21


  
 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS 

  
 

 

 

 

Meet Laura Haygood, 
Medical Reference Librarian 

Join us in welcoming our new Medical 
Reference Librarian, Laura Haygood, 

MLIS, AHIP. Laura specializes in 
instruction, systematic reviews, and 

accessibility. Laura can be reached for 
questions, comments, and inquiries 

at laura.haygood@tcu.edu. Both Laura 
and our team invite you to explore the 

resources our medical library has to offer! 

MEDICAL LIBRARY WEBSITE  

 

 

Grant Opportunities: Northeast Group 
on Educational Affairs 

Have a great idea? Looking for funding to 
support your scholarship? Look no 

further! The NEGEA is excited to 
announce this year's MESRE and Scholars 

grants. The NEGEA seeks to develop a 
community of educational scholars by 
providing funding to support projects 

across the medical education spectrum. 
The deadline for submission 

is September 30, 2022 at 11:59pm. 

LEARN MORE  

  

  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

mailto:laura.haygood@tcu.edu
https://library.tcu.edu/mdschool/
https://tcu.box.com/s/qtxqx2ffwkzsuhqpgeiribozrjs20eby


REPLAY 

  
 

 

 

 

 

August 2022 Grand Rounds 

Imagining Innovation: 

Creativity in Medical Education 

Facilitated by Vineeth John, MD, 
MBA 

  
 

This month's replay features our August 
2022 Grand Rounds facilitated by Vineeth 

John, MD, MBA. Dr. John, professor and Vice 
Chair for Education at the McGovern 
Medical School at UTHealth Houston, 

expounds upon the importance of 
incorporating creativity into medical 

education to problem solve, innovate, and 
further our impact as scholars. 

 

 

WATCH THE RECAP HERE  

  

  
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  
 

Fall 2022 General Faculty Meeting 

https://tcu.box.com/s/0wmi2f42q6sthpjxc3k12tn4l7tyujv1


 

The Office of Faculty Affairs and Development invites you to the Fall 2022 General 
Faculty Meeting. If you have not yet sent an RSVP, click the button below to contact 

MDFacultyAffairs@tcu.edu for the registration link. We hope to see you there! 

REGISTER HERE  

  

  
 

Strategies for Developing Your Identity and Honing 
Your Skills as a Scholar 

Thursday, September 22, 2022 | 8:00 AM - 10:00 AM 
Session held via Zoom | Facilitated by Jia Ng, MD, MSCE 

 

 

mailto:MDFacultyAffairs@tcu.edu?subject=RSVP%3A%20Fall%202022%20General%20Faculty%20Meeting&body=Hello%21%20I%20would%20like%20to%20receive%20a%20registration%20link%20to%20RSVP%20for%20the%20General%20Faculty%20Meeting%20on%20September%2015%2C%202022.%20Thank%20you%21


 

 

 

  

You are invited to join us virtually for a session on “Strategies for Developing Your 
Identity and Honing Your Skills as a Scholar” facilitated by Jia Ng, MD, MSCE. Dr. 

Ng will take a deeper dive into what it means to think, read and write like a scholar 
– skills that align with the heartbeat of academia. 

 

 

JOIN VIA ZOOM  

 

 

  
 

October 2022 Grand Rounds 

"Critical Clinical Competencies (CCC): 
An Online Video-Based Curriculum to Develop Clinical Reasoning" 

Tuesday, October 11, 2022 | 7:30 AM - 8:30 AM 
Session held via Zoom | Facilitated by Heeyoung Han, Ph.D. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to join us for our October 2022 Grand Rounds session, “Critical 
Clinical Competencies (CCC): An Online Video-Based Curriculum to Develop 

Clinical Reasoning”, facilitated by Heeyoung Han, PhD. Dr. Heeyoung Han from 
Southern Illinois University School of Medicine will present and discuss an online, 

interactive, video-based curriculum streamer named Critical Clinical 
Competencies (CCC). 

JOIN VIA ZOOM  

 

 

  
 

https://tcu.zoom.us/j/99588568434?pwd=cjkvdUozR29RR3FFMnUyWnYxMndJUT09
https://tcu.zoom.us/j/92294345642?pwd=MjZxdGpwbjBpa1lLa2FJMGtERjhOZz09


 

 

RESOURCE CORNER 

  

 

School of Medicine Resources to Support Faculty 
Research and Scholarship 

Scientific Review Board 
  

 

The School of Medicine is committed to growing and developing excellence in research and 
scholarship across all missions of the School of Medicine. To support faculty in the development of 
excellent and attainable research and funding proposals the School of Medicine Scientific Review 

Board (SRB) was established to ensure that all faculty proposals receive valuable review and 
mentoring from faculty within the School of Medicine. 

If you have a research proposal that will require TCU IRB review or result in a grant proposal, please 
ensure that your proposal has been approved by the SOM SRB prior to submission to the TCU IRB 
or to the funding agency.  SRB mentors are committed to fostering scholarly excellence and are 
committed to providing you with valuable feedback to ensure success of your project and in a 

timely fashion. 
The SRB consists of faculty with expertise in educational research; translational research; and 

quantitative, qualitative and mixed methods study design.  It should also be noted that SPT projects 
are vetted inside of that unit and does not funnel through the SRB. To learn more about the SRB 

review process and access the SRB submission, click the button below. More information about the 
SRB will be located under the "Educational Scholarship and Research Community of Practice" 

heading.  

LEARN MORE  

 

 

https://mdschool.tcu.edu/faculty/faculty-development/#collapse-4-7


Do you have news, an event, or 
resources to share? Let us know! 

CONTACT US  

 

 

817-257-8428 
MDFacultyDev@tcu.edu 

Anne Burnett Marion School of Medicine at Texas Christian University 
 

 

    

 

 

 

mailto:MDFacultyDev@tcu.edu?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/TCUBurnettMed/
https://instagram.com/tcuburnettmed?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://twitter.com/tcuburnettmed?s=21&t=cFdI51slVJsCfpVyjTMPNA

